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18th ANNUAL DINNER ON THE AVENUE 
 

SOLD OUT! 
 

 

WINTER PARK, Fla., an internationally recognized ICMA Excellence Award 

winner with accredited fire-rescue, police and parks & recreation agencies 

(January 7, 2019) – The City of Winter Park’s 18th Annual Dinner on the 

Avenue scheduled for Saturday, April 6, 2019, is officially SOLD OUT.  

All 170 tables sold shortly after going on sale at 8 a.m. 

  

This is the city’s annual event where patrons gather together with friends, 

family, co-workers or neighbors to dine under the stars on beautiful 

Park Avenue. Diners decorate themselves and their tables as they compete 

for awards in the following categories: most colorful, most elegant, most 

original, best TV/movie-themed, and honorable mentions.  

 

For more information regarding this unique dining experience, please visit 

cityofwinterpark.org/dinner or call 407-599-3342. 

 

For more information regarding the City of Winter Park, please visit the 

city’s official website at cityofwinterpark.org. Like, follow and watch us on 

Facebook®, Twitter®, Instagram®, Vimeo®, and YouTube®. 
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